
 

 

 
May 24th, 2024  

BAI/GEN/BAI ID/066/2024  
  
Hony. Secretaries   
All Affiliated Units  
Badminton Association of India   
 

CIRCULAR- FOR BAI IDS RENEWAL  
Dear Sirs,  
 

As per the circular No. BAI/GEN/BAI ID/060/2024 dated May 2nd, 

2024, issued by the Badminton Association of India (BAI), it is advised 

that if any player does not renew their BAI IDs by the deadline of June 

30th 2024 and renews it in the following year, they will be required to pay 

the renewal fee for both years. 

 
Thanking you  
 
 

(Sanjay Mishra)  
Hony. General Secretary   
 

 


